
 

 

CARNWATH ROAD RIVERSIDE ACOUSTIC SHED 
REMOVAL AND CONCRETE BREAKING  
 

We continue to make good progress with our works on the Carnwath Road Riverside site and the 
team are preparing for the next phase of works which includes the dismantling of the acoustic 
shed and concrete breaking.  
 

 
The acoustic shed is shown in the photo above (white rectangular building) 

 

The works include complete demolition of the building to slab level and removal of all debris from 
site. 
 
The dismantling of the shed will start from 15 May 2023 and is expected to be completed by the 
middle of June 2023. 
 
For the breakout work of the shed base, and surrounding area, work will be carried out as agreed 
with the local authority between 08:00 and 18:00, with periods of quiet hours. (Monday to Friday & 
Saturday 09:00 till 13:00). This concrete breaking work is expected to take approximately 7 weeks.  
 
  

Duration of work 

• Shed demolition - mid May to mid June 2023 

• Concrete breaking - June to July 2023 
(approximately 7 weeks) 
 

What to expect 

• Delivery lorries arriving and leaving the site  

 

 
 
 
What will we do 

• Tell you if our plans change 

• We will monitor noise, vibration and dust levels 

• Keep any disruption to a minimum  

 

May 2023 



 

 

There will also be some additional operations on the surface between the hours of 08:00 and 
22:00. Our works below ground will continue 24/7 until the middle of May 2023.  
 
There may be extra noise associated with this work whilst we break the concrete and we will do all 
we can to minimise the noise and will monitor levels throughout. 
 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause you and encourage anyone who 
has any queries or concerns regarding our works on our Carnwath Road Riverside site to please 
contact the Tideway Helpdesk on 0800 030 8080 or at helpdesk@tideway.london.  
 
Some people are affected more than others by construction work such as noise and vibration. If 
you feel you may be affected by any of Tideway’s work, including these activities, contact the 
Helpdesk - helpdesk@tideway.london - to discuss the support available through the Independent 
Compensation Panel process.  

 
 

Tideway is happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or 
large print. Please contact us: 08000 30 80 80 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 
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